
 

 

TOWN OF LOUDON 
 

PLANNING BOARD/ZONING BOARD 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to all residents of the 
 

Town of Loudon, the public, and interested 
 

individuals that members of the Loudon  
 

Planning Board and Zoning Board will be 
doing a site walk at 7097 Sanborn Mills Farm 

 
 

June 1, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  
 

 
Posted 5/26/2020 


